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Commissioner Reed indicated that alternatives exist.  On recommendation of Regent Solomon and 

some Dual Enrollment Task Force members, BoR at its meeting later in the day would consider 

LEAP 2025 correlation for Dual Enrollment eligibility. 

 

Given that funding is a limiting factor, Commissioner Reed stated that the Dual Enrollment Task 

Force would pursue seed dollars to build capacity to achieve universal access, which would allow 

time to research and analyze the results.   

 

Ms. Voitier stated that the Dual Enrollment Task Force had gotten feedback from educators and 

parents and both groups believe that Dual Enrollment better prepares the students for college.  

Students who experience actual college courses tend to do better and complete when they go to 

college. Regent Ewing asked which students are taking advantage of Dual Enrollment: those going 

to college anyway or those most vulnerable.  Ms. Voitier said that it was a combination of the two.  

Encouraging more students who do not have family support or knowledge to take Dual Enrollment 

is key.  The state must offer opportunities in the environment where the students receive the 

support.  Regent Ewing asked what efforts were being made to reach these students and what 

incentives were offered to the schools.  Superintendent White said that the goal is to create a new 

normal where every student who graduates high school completes with some post-high school 

preparation.  All students now take the ACT and fill out financial aid packets.  The state is 

attracting more students than ever.  Regent Pryor asked what role the high school counselors play 

in ensuring students know about the program and how to take advantage of it.  Superintendent 

White said that students who are eligible for TOPS take a lot of the counselors’ time filling out 

applications, but other programs are available to inform students.  Regent Pryor stated that some 

schools have only two counselors serving many students, and that counselors were overwhelmed.  

He indicated that he would like to see more counselors in schools or districts.  Regent Seale 

suggested that the state reach the students via social media.  Superintendent White said there was 

room for improvement in that area.  Ms. Orange Jones asked if, from a policy perspective, there 

was more that BESE could do to incentivize schools to take on more Dual Enrollment.  

Superintendent White stated that BESE policies are focused on new normals, support and 

encouragement of training and personnel, and incentives.  He said that these actions must be done 

in combination.  Also, in addition to BoR and BESE, the Legislature and the Governor must also 

act on Dual Enrollment. 

 

On motion of Regent Chabert, seconded by Regent Levy, the Board of Regents 

and the Board of Elementary and Secondary Education received the Master 

Plan and Dual Enrollment Task Force Updates. 
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